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November 20, 2018
To: All Interested Parties
From: Litsy C. Pittser, Procurement Specialist
Village of Palmetto Bay
9705 E Hibiscus Street
Palmetto Bay, Florida 33157

Re: UP-1819-00-002 — Unsolicited Proposal
Mixed-Use Downtown Development for the Village of Palmetto Bay

ADDENDUM NO. 2

Prospective Proposers,

This Addendum forms a part of the UP-1819-00-002 Package Document issued on October 15", 2018, with the
amendments and additions noted below (deletions are shown by strikethrough and additions are underlined.)

Announcement

The Village would like to clarify the schedule for this UP. Please refer to the dates specified on page 7, under Sec.
4 of the UP. Also, we have received a request for extension of time that shall change the bid opening dates for
this UP.

Mr. Josh Rodstein, NAI Miami
e Question: | cannot figure out the due date for this UP.

e Village: Please read the announcement the Village posted on this addendum.

e Question: Would like to extend the due date for this UP pertaining to several factors to include
preparation for design.

e Village: The Village shall extend the UP bid opening to January 16, 2019 at 3:00pm (local time)

All other terms and conditions stipulated in the original Village of Palmetto Bay Unsolicited Proposal shall remain in
force. All addenda created will be incorporated into the final contract and must be acknowledged in all proposals.
The form of acknowledgement is included and failure to sign and submit this form may result in your proposal from
being rejected.




Thank you for your participation in ouf golicitation process.
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Acknowledgement of

Addendum of Unsolicited Proposal

Amendment/Modification No.: 2
Amendment of UP No.: 1819-00-002
Title of UP: Mixed-Use Downtown Development for the Village of Palmetto Bay

Name of Proposer

Date Addendum Received

Total Pages of Addendum including Acknowledgement

(8]

Signature

All other terms and conditions stipulated in the original Village of Palmetto Bay Unsolicitied Proposal shall remain in
force. All addenda created will be incorporated into the final contract and must be acknowledged in all proposals.
This acknowledgement form must be included in the response and failure to sign and submit this form may result in
your proposal from being rejected.




